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Patrick Vaughn
s
From: Roger Lonnquist <pmcradio@juno.com>
To: <vaughn@afa.net>
Cc: <ri@pmcradio.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2002 6:04 PM

Subject:  Billings, MT. CP

Hi Patrick.

Our board voted 1o accept your offer of $100.000 for the 250 Watt FM
CP in Billings, MT.

We would like to proceed with the FCC transfer as soon as possible.
Could AFA get its section of the FCC application filed in the next few
days? If you would like to open it up and get the account number and
password to me | can do our section any day this week. We can send a
check. or wire money. for the escrow deposit today or Tuesday.

I'll give you a call as soon as [ get back in on Monday.

Thanks.

Roger Lonnquist

Your Network of Praise



